
Pastor’s Newsletter – June 15, 2010

Dear Saint:

It is very late and I am leaving very early in the morning, so I will just write this quick note,
because I don’t think I can access my distribution lists from Albuquerque, where I am going to
speak for a camp meeting this week, a 2-year-old commitment!

#1—SUMMER CAMP. We have the staff, we have the place, we have the schedule, we have
the dream—now we need the children who need this program. If you need a place to put your
children for some blocks of time this summer, this is the program—Christian, safe, fun. We
have some scholarship money that donors have given that can help some if you should need that.
Spread the word, it starts this Monday, June 21. Call the church office if you have a young
person to sign up.

#2—STEPS TO CHRIST—Chapter 5, “Consecration,” Thursday night, 6:30 pm.

#3—FATHERS’ DAY SABBATH—Leslieli and the Worship Committee have planned a very
special Sabbath to honor fathers.

“We will celebrate the fathers this Sabbath! There will be poetry, a slide show, and a
special anointing prayer. Oscar Oliverria, a young but beloved Bible teacher at Orangewood
Academy, will give the message. The students even voted to dedicate their Annual to him this
year, after only 3 years teaching there, and was asked to be the Commencement speaker for the
seniors. At the end of the service, the Woman’s’ Ministry will serve cupcakes to honor June
birthdays and all the dads for Fathers’ Day!!”

God bless you all!
Pastor Dan


